Southington Valley Midget Football League
GM Meeting Minutes
January 9, 2018 7pm

Meeting Called to Order @ by Tony Totonis, President at 7:04pm

Roll Call: By Heidi Lombardo

President- Tony Totonis Powder Puff -Jay Malachowski -absent
Vice President- Andy Pettola Marketing Director- Vacant

Treasurer- Dave Corrado Safety/ Equipment Officer- Fred Parkes
Secretary- Heidi Lombardo League Auxiliary- Ron Oakes

Tackle Commissioner- Howard Campbell Cheer Director- Jamie Calli

Flag Commissioner- Jarad Paolino

Attendees: Andy Bobik, Eric Drury, Jen Lanci, Mike Lanci, Randy Jarvis, Ron Savage
December minutes motioned by Andy Bobik 2" by Erik Drury,

-Nutmeg League January Meeting will include discussion of Simsbury and Granby interest in joining, and areas of
improvement for the league.

Marketing
- new website will be up and running, will have mobile app to email from phone

Powder Puff
- In the process of collecting head gear
- New uniforms
- Discussed Spring clinic for April 21st

Tackle
- Nothing to report

Flag
- Still collecting uniforms

- Discussed Spring clinic for April 21st

Auxiliary



- Nothing to report

Treasurer
- $22,617.34 in account
- $1,207.97 outstanding
- Names on Bank Account were changed to Tony Totonis and Dave Corrado
- Lawn service quotes -Apple Valley Lawn Care $1400-Lawn Doctor $1430

Equipment/Safety
- New mock up powderpuff jersey to come soon
- Feb 4™ Winter equipment to be handed out
- Quotes for tackle wheel
- AED need to be looked at and serviced
- Medics and EMTs for new season
- All coaches (head or assistant coach) on any sidelines or helping need to be USA Certified (heads up module
51is acceptable with state certification)
- Max 6 coaches per team by July 30, 2018
- Cheer needs to take heads up (concussion part)
- Parents can take a course also

Winter Football
- OnlyBTeam
- February 14" to April 4", Wednesdays only at Strong School
- Other days are possible after March 15

Cheer
- Collected old uniforms
- Discussed new uniforms

New Business
- 5 Counts coming for Spirit Wear to February meeting
- Marlene Verderame voted in to Marketing Director- Jen Lanci Fundraising Terri Pettola Sponsers
- Polaris to go in for service
Old Business
- Billings merchandise getting refunded
- Goal posts coming down

- New website to go live in next two weeks

Meeting Adjoined at 8:50pm motion made by Andy Bobik 2™ by Eric Drury



